McKownville to have a

The McKownville Improvement Association will hold its annual spring meeting Monday at 7:30 p.m. at the Tom Sawyer Motor Inn, 1444 Western Ave. President John Esler urges all McKownville residents to attend.

Speakers from town and state governments will discuss property assessment and 100 per cent of property valuation.

Other subjects include the impact of rental houses on the neighborhood, the beautification of the McKownville Reservoir, McKown Grove, and vandalism. There will be a discussion of possible coalition with other neighborhood groups in Guilderland.

The improvement association is an active organization which represents local taxpayer interests. Officers frequently attend town board meetings to discuss issues of News of

Westmere McKownville

Anita Behn 489-8015



concern to McKownville residents.

In addition to Esler, officers of the association include Tim Cohan, vice president; Miss Alice Torda, secretary and John Davis, treasurer. Members of the board of directors are Peter Balint, Melvyn Benn, James Dermody, Lloyd Liniger, Mrs. Verla McCarville, Eugene Napierski, John Purdy, Don Reeb, John Smircich, and Andrew Valenti.